
 
Alberta Insurance Council - Strategic Planning Interviews with Incite 

 
 
Good morning, 
 
The Alberta Insurance Council (AIC) is developing its new, stakeholder-informed 2025-2028 
Strategic Plan. As a key stakeholder, your input and insight are invaluable to helping set the course 
for the AIC’s future direction.  
 
The AIC has partnered with Incite, a strategy consulting firm, to gather valuable insights and 
perspectives from the AIC’s staff, Industry Council members and key stakeholders. 
 
Over the coming days, Incite will be reaching out to schedule a 30-45 minute one-on-one phone 
interview with you. These interviews are an important step in helping us better understand your 
perspectives on the Alberta Insurance Council’s current position, opportunities, challenges, and 
key priorities. 
 
Your input is crucial to shaping the strategic direction of AIC, and we deeply appreciate the time 
and thoughtfulness you’ll bring to this process. 
 
If you have any immediate questions, feel free to reach out to me directly. Otherwise, please 
anticipate communication from the Incite team regarding scheduling. 
 
Thank you in advance for your participation. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 

  

Amina Deiab, MPP, ICD.D  
Chief Executive Officer 
Alberta Insurance Council 
  
Direct 780-784-2459 
Web www.abcouncil.ab.ca 
E-mail adeiab@abcouncil.ab.ca 
 

 
The Alberta Insurance Council will never ask for personal or payment information, except in relation to a transaction that you initiate. 
Other requests pertaining to licensing or audit activities may be communicated by mail, phone, email or text. If you are unsure about 
sending information, be safe and verify the request by email to info@abcouncil.ab.ca or by calling 1-800-461-3367.  
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This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you 
should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by 
mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information 
could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept 
liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification is 
required please request a hard-copy version. 
 
 


